
Subject: Assessing Outcomes in the Natural Sciences - please help us out! 
From: Carrie Nepstad 
To: HW-full-time-faculty; HW-part-time-faculty; HW-other-instructors 
Date: Mon 11/9/2015 1:26 PM 
 
Dear Esteemed Colleagues, 
 
The Assessment Committee is assessing student learning outcomes in the natural sciences, 
and requests that you share the link below to the 20-minute Natural Science assessment. A 
large part of the success of HWC’s Assessment Committee has been the strong faculty 
support over the years. Encouraging your students to take part in this survey is vital to us 
meeting our goals. 
 
The survey is currently live, and the link is as follows: 
http://goo.gl/forms/WQ9qBYXFkD 
 
We ask that you share this link with your students via email, Blackboard, or some other 
method, copying and pasting it to avoid mistyping it. You may let them do the survey 
outside of class or during class time. Because it’s voluntary, they will need lots of 
encouragement to participate, and we leave it up to you how to best handle this. If you 
would like, you may ask them to print or take a phone picture of the confirmation screen at 
the end of the survey to prove to you that they completed it. But again, this is entirely up to 
you. We would like this to be completed by December 5th. 
 
You are free to do the survey for fun to see what it’s like, but if you do please type 
“FACULTY” in the comment box at the end so that we know to disregard your entry for the 
data analysis. 
 
Feel free to contact the committee analyst, Phil Vargas at pvargas21@ccc.edu or committee 
chair, Carrie Nepstad, at cnepstad@ccc.edu with any questions. 
 
take care, 
Carrie 
 
Carrie Nepstad, MS 
Associate Professor and Coordinator, Child Development 
Assessment Committee Chair 
Applied Science Department, room 712E 
Harold Washington College, one of the City Colleges of Chicago 
312-553-6095 


